
Jake, 

  

I received a bill for $150 for snow removal. The snow removal took place the morning of 
January 24th at 8 am, less than 12 hours after it snowed on Jan 23rd. I am requesting 
that this bill be cancelled. Thank you for including me in an upcoming Board of Public 
Works meeting. 

  

Sincerely, 

Nathan Purifoy 

 


